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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates  2012-2013 

Agency - Fair Work Australia 

DEEWR Question No. EW0298_13

Senator Abetz asked on 29 May 2012 , Hansard page 91 

Question

FWA - Emails between AIRC and FWA 

Senator ABETZ: The question was, did he send any further emails to Fair Work 
Australia between 30 June and 31 December? Ms O'Neill: To anybody within Fair 
Work Australia about this matter? Senator ABETZ: Yes, to anybody in Fair Work 
Australia. Ms O'Neill: I would have to take that on notice. I am not aware of anything. 
Ms Carrutthers: I am not aware of anything having been sent, but we could take that 
on notice. Senator ABETZ: Could you please take that on notice? I would be much 
obliged. 

Answer

Fair Work Australia has provided the following response.

Other than the email that was sent by Mr Williams to Mr Nassios at 12.41pm on 
30 June 2009 regarding “HSU Inquiry and Investigation Strategy”, Fair Work 
Australia is not aware of any emails that were sent from Mr Williams to any employee 
of Fair Work Australia between 30 June 2009 and 31 December 2009 regarding the 
inquiry that was being conducted concerning the National Office of the Health 
Services Union.


